A Conomie Circulaire Systa Me A C Conomique
Et Fi
Thank you enormously much for downloading a conomie circulaire systa me a c
conomique et fi.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have see numerous time
for their favorite books next this a conomie circulaire systa me a c conomique
et fi, but end going on in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine ebook following a mug of coffee in the afternoon,
then again they juggled similar to some harmful virus inside their computer. a
conomie circulaire systa me a c conomique et fi is easy to get to in our
digital library an online entry to it is set as public thus you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in multipart countries, allowing you to
get the most less latency era to download any of our books next this one.
Merely said, the a conomie circulaire systa me a c conomique et fi is
universally compatible next any devices to read.

Process Engineering Renewal 2 Eric Schaer 2020-07-17
Productivity and Inequality William H. Greene 2018-02-02 The volume highlights
the state-of-the-art knowledge (including data analysis) of productivity,
inequality and efficiency analysis. It showcases a selection of the best papers
from the 9th North American Productivity Workshop. These papers are relevant to
academia, but also to public and private sectors in terms of the challenges
that firms, financial institutions, governments, and individuals may face when
dealing with economic and education related activities that lead to increase or
decrease of productivity. The volume also aims to bring together ideas from
different parts of the world about the challenges those local economies and
institutions may face when changes in productivity are observed. These
contributions focus on theoretical and empirical research in areas including
productivity, production theory and efficiency measurement in economics,
management science, operation research, public administration, and education.
The North American Productivity Workshop (NAPW) brings together academic
scholars and practitioners in the field of productivity and efficiency analysis
from all over the world, and this proceedings volume is a reflection of this
mission. The papers in this volume also address general topics as education,
health, energy, finance, agriculture, transport, utilities, and economic
development, among others. The editors are comprised of the 2016 local
organizers, program committee members, and celebrated guest conference
speakers.
Combustion Synthesis: Novel Routes to Novel Materials Maximilian Lackner
2010-07-08 Combustion Synthesis covers a wide range of technologies to produce
advanced materials, ranging from oxides, nitrides and intermetallics to various
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nanostructured compounds, such as nanopowders and carbon nano tubes (CNT). This
Ebook, with contributions from leading experts in industry and academia,
provides an up-to-date overview about combustion synthesis. a comparison to
conventional methods as well as a description of analytical techniques is
given, alongside the description of special techniques, such as microwave or
electrical field assistance. Aspects such as historic development and scale-up
make this book a concise, yet comprehensive review about combustion synthesis.
This book should be useful for scientists, engineers and practitioners working
in materials science and related fields.
The State of Peacebuilding in Africa Terence McNamee 2020-11-02 This open
access book on the state of peacebuilding in Africa brings together the work of
distinguished scholars, practitioners, and decision makers to reflect on key
experiences and lessons learned in peacebuilding in Africa over the past half
century. The core themes addressed by the contributors include conflict
prevention, mediation, and management; post-conflict reconstruction, justice
and Disarmament Demobilization and Reintegration; the role of women, religion,
humanitarianism, grassroots organizations, and early warning systems; and the
impact of global, regional, and continental bodies. The book's thematic
chapters are complemented by six country/region case studies: The Democratic
Republic of Congo, Rwanda, Sierra Leone, Sudan/South Sudan, Mozambique and the
Sahel/Mali. Each chapter concludes with a set of key lessons learned that could
be used to inform the building of a more sustainable peace in Africa. The State
of Peacebuilding in Africa was born out of the activities of the Southern
Voices Network for Peacebuilding (SVNP), a Carnegie-funded, continent-wide
network of African organizations that works with the Wilson Center to bring
African knowledge and perspectives to U.S., African, and international policy
on peacebuilding in Africa. The research for this book was made possible by a
grant from Carnegie Corporation of New York.
Airport Lighting Equipment Certification Program United States. Federal
Aviation Administration 1995
The 1951 Convention Relating to the Status of Refugees and Its 1967 Protocol
Andreas Zimmermann 2011-01-27 '.. this work is intended to provide an in-depth
analysis of each and every provision of the 1951 Convention and its 1967
Protocol. Special contributions on topics that cut across various provisions or
that provide an overview over developments in certain regions of the world
complement this Commentary.'
Socially Responsible Investment Russell Sparkes 2003-03-14 Over recent years
there has been rapid consumer-led growth in investing in socially responsible
companies to the extent that it has had an influence on corporate policies. New
regulations recognise the public interest by requiring all pension funds to
declare their ethical policy. Investors can no longer just consider the
financial aspects of a company before investing but also have to consider the
complex world of ethical investments. Should the ethical policy take precedence
over the financial aspects? Should policies be inclusive or exclusive? What
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percentage of a company's income has to come from unacceptable sources before
the source is excluded? Should any exclusion policy also extend to those
involved in selling or transporting goods deemed unacceptable? This is the
first book to look at socially responsible investment from the perspective of
the institutional investor, who will be led through the complex dilemmas of
socially responsible investment with practical examples and advice.
Resourcing an Agroecological Urbanism Chiara Tornaghi 2021-03-07 Foregrounding
an innovative and radical perspective on food planning, this book makes the
case for an agroecological urbanism in which food is a key component in the
reinvention of new and just social arrangements and ecological practices.
Building on state-of-the-art and participatory research on farming, urbanism,
food policy and advocacy in the field of food system transformation, this book
changes the way food planning has been conceptualised to date and invites the
reader to fully embrace the transformative potential of an agroecological
perspective. Bringing in dialogue from both the rural and urban, the producer
and consumer, this book challenges conventional approaches that see them as
separate spheres, whose problems can only be solved by a reconnection. Instead,
it argues for moving away from a ‘food-in-the-city’ approach towards an
‘urbanism’ perspective, in which the economic and spatial processes that
currently drive urbanisation will be unpacked and dissected, and new strategies
for changing those processes into more equal and just ones are put forward.
Drawing on the nascent field of urban political agroecology, this text brings
together: i) theoretical re-conceptualisations of urbanism in relation to food
planning and the emergence of new agrarian questions, ii) critical analysis of
experimental methodologies and performing arts for public dialogue, reflexivity
and food sovereignty research, iii) experiences of resourceful land management,
including urban land use and land tenure change, and iv) theoretical and
practical exploration of post-capitalist economics that bring consumers and
producers together to make the case for an agroecological urbanism. Aimed at
advanced students and academics in agroecology, sustainable food planning,
urban geography, urban planning and critical food studies, this book will also
be of interest to professionals and activists working with food systems in both
the Global North and the Global South.
Animation Rurale Jeanne Moulton 1977 Non-formal educational strategy for rural
development in Niger and Senegal.
Bankrupting Nature Anders Wijkman 2013-02-11 This powerful book shows us that
we are in deep denial about the magnitude of the global environmental
challenges and resource constraints facing the world. Despite growing
scientific consensus on major environmental threats as well as resource
depletion, societies are largely continuing with business as usual, at best
attempting to tinker at the margins of the problems. The authors argue that
regardless of whether governments respond to the economic crisis through
additional stimulus packages or reduced government spending, environmental and
resource constraints will remain. The crisis will be exacerbated by the
combination of climate change, ecosystem decline and resource scarcity, in
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particular crude oil. The concept of Planetary Boundaries is introduced as a
powerful explanation of the limits of the biosphere to sustain continued
conventional growth. The book breaks the long silence on population,
criticizing donor countries for not doing enough to support the education of
girls and reproductive health services. It is shown that an economy built on
the continuous expansion of material consumption is not sustainable. De-growth,
however, is no solution either. The growth dilemma can only be addressed
through a transformation of the economic system. A strong plea is made for
abandoning GDP growth as the key objective for development. The focus should
instead be on a limited number of welfare indicators. The trickle-down concept
is seriously questioned, to be replaced by one of sufficiency. Rich countries
are called upon to hold back their material growth to leave room for a rising
living standard among the poor. Alternative business models are presented, such
as moving from products to services or towards a circular economy based on reuse, reconditioning and recylcing – all with the aim of facilitating
sustainable development. A Report to the Club of Rome
Waste to Wealth Peter Lacy 2016-04-30 Waste to Wealth proves that 'green' and
'growth' need not be binary alternatives. The book examines five new business
models that provide circular growth from deploying sustainable resources to the
sharing economy before setting out what business leaders need to do to
implement the models successfully.
Immigration, Integration and Education OAKLEIGH. WELPLY 2021-11-30 Immigration,
Integration and Education offers a unique comparative analysis of the views and
experiences of children of immigrants in school in France and England. It
showcases how the theorization of children's narratives can offer new
methodological tools and insights in comparative education and help understand
the different role of educational systems and discourses around issues of
immigration, integration, race, language and religion. Presenting an in-depth
analysis of children's own narratives, this book offers a close comparative
examination of the French and English educational systems, and the ways in
which they impact on the experiences and identities of children of immigrants.
The narratives of the children reveal the multiple forms of othering,
discrimination and exclusion that shape their experiences in school, but also
the multiple strategies they deploy to navigate these complex educational
landscapes. It stresses that beyond national ideologies and philosophies of
integration, structural and cultural aspects need to be explored to understand
the role played by schools in the inclusion of immigrant populations. This book
is an essential resource for academics, researchers and graduate students in
the fields of sociology of education, migration studies, intercultural
education, educational policy and comparative and international education. It
will also appeal to those who are committed to addressing inequalities and
discrimination in education.
Designing Sustainable Technologies, Products and Policies Enrico Benetto
2018-07-03 This open access book provides insight into the implementation of
Life Cycle approaches along the entire business value chain, supporting
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environmental, social and economic sustainability related to the development of
industrial technologies, products, services and policies; and the development
and management of smart agricultural systems, smart mobility systems, urban
infrastructures and energy for the built environment. The book is based on
papers presented at the 8th International Life Cycle Management Conference that
took place from September 3-6, 2017 in Luxembourg, and which was organized by
the Luxembourg Institute of Science and Technology (LIST) and the University of
Luxembourg in the framework of the LCM Conference Series.
Safeguarding Traditional Cultures Peter Seitel 2001 Proceedings from a
conference "A global assessment of the 1989 recommendation on the safeguarding
of traditional culture and folklore" held at the Smithsonian Institution June
27-30 1999. The purpose of the conference was to assess the implementation of
the Recommendation (an international normative instrument adopted by UNESCO in
1989), to bring together points of view and perspectives on the Recommendaion
from around the world, and suggest ways in which the Recommendation might
develop in the future so that its purpose, the safeguarding of traditional
culture and folklore, might be achieved.
Scientists in the Third World Jacques Gaillard 1991-01-01
Government reports annual index 199?
Mystifying the Monarch Jeroen Deploige 2006 The power of monarchs has
traditionally been as much symbolic as actual, rooted in popular imagery of
sovereignty, divinity, and authority. In Mystifying the Monarch, a
distinguished group of contributors explores the changing nature of that
imagery—and its political and social effects—in Europe from the Middle Ages to
the present day. They demonstrate that, rather than a linear progression where
perceptions of rulers moved inexorably from the sacred to the banal, in reality
the history of monarchy has been one of constant tension between mystification
and demystification.
Aircraft Fire and Rescue Communications United States. Federal Aviation
Administration 1984
Taking Stock of Industrial Ecology Roland Clift 2015-12-11 How can we design
more sustainable industrial and urban systems that reduce environmental impacts
while supporting a high quality of life for everyone? What progress has been
made towards reducing resource use and waste, and what are the prospects for
more resilient, material-efficient economies? What are the environmental and
social impacts of global supply chains and how can they be measured and
improved? Such questions are at the heart of the emerging discipline of
industrial ecology, covered in Taking Stock of Industrial Ecology. Leading
authors, researchers and practitioners review how far industrial ecology has
developed and current issues and concerns, with illustrations of what the
industrial ecology paradigm has achieved in public policy, corporate strategy
and industrial practice. It provides an introduction for students coming to
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industrial ecology and for professionals who wish to understand what industrial
ecology can offer, a reference for researchers and practitioners and a source
of case studies for teachers.
Sustainability Helen Kopnina 2015-06-19 Sustainability: Key Issues is a
comprehensive introductory textbook for undergraduate and postgraduate students
doing courses in sustainability. Highly original, it covers the very broad
spectrum of ideas covered under sustainability, from participation, resilience,
growth, ecological modernism through to culture, sustainable communities and
sustainable consumption. Each chapter covers one key idea, and has been written
by an expert in that field. This book makes key issues approachable, with each
chapter containing: a definition of the key concept a history of how and why
the issue has emerged a discussion of the advantages, drawbacks, main
contributions and controversies associated with this issue case studies to
demonstrate how it works in reality critical discussion of mainstream models of
sustainability and the reason why they don't work introduction of beyond-theconvention alternatives, including circular economy and cradle to cradle
approaches This is the ideal book for students and anyone interested in
understanding the key issues within sustainability and how they interact.
Corpus Jean-Luc Nancy 2009-08-25 How have we thought “the body”? How can we
think it anew? The body of mortal creatures, the body politic, the body of
letters and of laws, the “mystical body of Christ”—all these (and others) are
incorporated in the word Corpus, the title and topic of Jean-Luc Nancy’s
masterwork. Corpus is a work of literary force at once phenomenological,
sociological, theological, and philosophical in its multiple orientations and
approaches. In thirty-six brief sections, Nancy offers us at once an
encyclopedia and a polemical program—reviewing classical takes on the “corpus”
from Plato, Aristotle, and Saint Paul to Descartes, Hegel, Husserl, and Freud,
while demonstrating that the mutations (technological, biological, and
political) of our own culture have given rise to the need for a new
understanding of the body. He not only tells the story of this cultural change
but also explores the promise and responsibilities that such a new
understanding entails. The long-awaited English translation is a bold, bravura
rendering. To the title essay are added five closely related recent
pieces—including a commentary by Antonia Birnbaum—dedicated in large part to
the legacy of the “mind-body problem” formulated by Descartes and the challenge
it poses to rethinking the ancient problems of the corpus. The last and most
poignant of these essays is “The Intruder,” Nancy’s philosophical meditation on
his heart transplant. The book also serves as the opening move in Nancy’s
larger project called “The deconstruction of Christianity.”
Local Electronic Government Helmut Drüke 2005-09-30 This book investigates how
the internet is being used as a tool for comprehensively modernizing local
government
Airport Emergency Plan United States. Federal Aviation Administration 1989
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Yearbook of International Organizations 1967 A directory of associations,
intergovernmental bodies, religious groups, and other international
organizations.
Towards a Natural Social Contract Patrick Huntjens 2021-03-30 This open access
book is a 2022 Nautilus Gold Medal winner in the category "World Cultures'
Transformational Growth & Development". It states that the societal fault lines
of our times are deeply intertwined and that they confront us with challenges
affecting the security, fairness and sustainability of our societies. The
author, Prof. Dr. Patrick Huntjens, argues that overcoming these existential
challenges will require a fundamental shift from our current anthropocentric
and economic growth-oriented approach to a more ecocentric and regenerative
approach. He advocates for a Natural Social Contract that emphasizes long-term
sustainability and the general welfare of both humankind and planet Earth.
Achieving this crucial balance calls for an end to unlimited economic growth,
overconsumption and over-individualisation for the benefit of ourselves, our
planet, and future generations. To this end, sustainability, health, and
justice in all social-ecological systems will require systemic innovation and
prioritizing a collective effort. The Transformative Social-Ecological
Innovation (TSEI) framework presented in this book serves that cause. It helps
to diagnose and advance innovation and spur change across sectors, disciplines,
and at different levels of governance. Altogether, TSEI identifies intervention
points and formulates jointly developed and shared solutions to inform
policymakers, administrators, concerned citizens, and professionals dedicated
towards a more sustainable, healthy and just society. A wide readership of
students, researchers, practitioners and policy makers interested in social
innovation, transition studies, development studies, social policy, social
justice, climate change, environmental studies, political science and economics
will find this cutting-edge book particularly useful. “As a sustainability
transition researcher, I am truly excited about this book. Two unique aspects
of the book are that it considers bigger transformation issues (such as
societies’ relationship with nature, purpose and justice) than those studied in
transition studies and offers analytical frameworks and methods for taking up
the challenge of achieving change on the ground.” - Prof. Dr. René Kemp, United
Nations University and Maastricht Sustainability Institute
Libidinal Economy Jean-Francois Lyotard 2004-01-01 Is regarded as the most
important response to the philosophies of desire, as expounded by thinkers such
as de Sade, Nietzsche, Bataille, Foucault and Deleuze and Guattari. It is a
major work not only of philosophy, but of sexual politics, semiotics and
literary theory, that signals the passage to postmodern philosophy.
Sustainable food planning: evolving theory and practice André Viljoen
2012-03-30 Half the world's population is now urbanised and cities are assuming
a larger role in debates about the security and sustainability of the global
food system. Hence, planning for sustainable food production and consumption is
becoming an increasingly important issue for planners, policymakers, designers,
farmers, suppliers, activists, business and scientists alike. The rapid growth
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of the food planning movement owes much to the unique multi-functional
character of food systems. In the wider contexts of global climate change,
resource depletion, a burgeoning world population, competing food production
systems and diet-related public health concerns, new paradigms for urban and
regional planning capable of supporting sustainable and equitable food systems
are urgently needed. This book addresses this urgent need. By working at a
range of scales and with a variety of practical and theoretical models, this
book reviews and elaborates definitions of sustainable food systems, and begins
to define ways of achieving them. Four different themes have been defined as
entry-points into the discussion of 'sustainable food planning'. These are (1)
urban food governance, (2) integrating health, environment and society, (3)
urban agriculture (4) planning and design. 'This is an important compilation on
a timely topic. It brings together the work of planners and designers from both
sides of the Atlantic, and challenges us to think about how to create food
systems that deliver healthy, just, and sustainable communities and vital
places. The book moves dexterously between the grassroots and policy halls and
draws valuable lessons for theory and practice.' Dr. Kami Pothukuchi,
Department of Urban Studies & Planning, Wayne State University 'To address the
problems of urban food production we need to look at the city in a completely
different way. This timely book will act as an important source for those who
have an ethical interest, not only in food, but in improving the quality and
justice of life in our city communities.' Prof. Flora Samuel, School of
Architecture, University of Sheffield and member of Royal Institute of British
Architects Research and Development Committee 'This publication provides a lot
of "food for thought", not just for persons professionally involved in the food
sector and officials dealing with national food policies, but especially for
local and regional authorities, urban planners and architects, NGOs and
community based organisations, health and environmental officers and concerned
consumers. Against the background of the growing awareness of the elevated
social, health and ecological costs of the mainstream globalized agri-food
system, this book analyses the emergence of a new vision and many initiatives
that seek to reconnect (sustainable) production with (sustainable) consumption
.... Hence, the book delivers what is promised in its title: it discusses new
concepts related to food and sustainable urban/regional planning based on a
critical review of innovative practices at various levels.' Ir. Henk de Zeeuw,
Director RUAF Foundation 'For those who work to address the future challenges
facing city development, this book is a must. Why? Because today practitioners
and professionals are being asked to understand urban food production within a
social, economic and ecological context. This book shows us how these
connections are being made. The chapters are accessible and fascinating and
will help beginners and experts to deal with food production in their everyday
work.' Dr. Carlo W. Becker, bgmr Landscape Architects Berlin/Leipzig and
Technical University Cottbus
Regulatory Impact Analysis Best Practices in OECD Countries OECD 1997-12-01
This is the first report to look across the OECD membership at how regulatory
impact analysis is actually designed and carried out.
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Organizing for Sustainability Jan Jonker 2021 This upper-level Open Access
textbook aims to educate students and professionals on how to develop business
models that have a positive impact on people, society, and the social and
ecological environment. It explores a different view of how to organize value
creation, from a focus on an almost exclusively monetary value creation to one
that creates positive impact through multiple values. The book offers students
and entrepreneurs a structured approach based through the Business Model
Template (BMT). It consists of three stages and ten building blocks to
facilitate the development of a business model. Users, be they students or
practitioners, need to choose from one of the three offered business model
archetypes, namely the platform, community, or circular business models. Each
archetype offers a dedicated logic for vale creation. The book can be used to
develop a business model from scratch (turning an idea into a working
prototype) or to transform an existing business model into one of the three
archetypes. Throughout the book extra sources, links to relevant online video
clips, assignments and literature are offered to facilitate the development
process. This book will be of interest to students studying the development of
business models, sustainable management, innovation, and value creation. It
will also be of interest executives, and professionals such as consultants or
social entrepreneurs seeking further education.-The Path Not Taken Jeff Horn 2008-08-29 In The Path Not Taken, Jeff Horn argues
that—contrary to standard, Anglocentric accounts—French industrialization was
not a failed imitation of the laissez-faire British model but the product of a
distinctive industrial policy that led, over the long term, to prosperity
comparable to Britain's. Despite the upheavals of the Revolution and the
Napoleonic Wars, France developed and maintained its own industrial strengths.
France was then able to take full advantage of the new technologies and
industries that emerged in the "second industrial revolution," and by the end
of the nineteenth century some of France's industries were outperforming
Britain's handily. The Path Not Taken shows that the foundations of this
success were laid during the first industrial revolution. Horn posits that the
French state's early attempt to emulate Britain's style of industrial
development foundered because of revolutionary politics. The "threat from
below" made it impossible for the state or entrepreneurs to control and exploit
laborers in the British manner. The French used different means to manage labor
unruliness and encourage innovation and entrepreneurialism. Technology is at
the heart of Horn's analysis, and he shows that France, unlike England, often
preferred still-profitable older methods of production in order to maintain
employment and forestall revolution. Horn examines the institutional framework
established by Napoleon's most important Minister of the Interior, Jean-Antoine
Chaptal. He focuses on textiles, chemicals, and steel, looks at how these new
institutions created a new industrial environment. Horn's illuminating
comparison of French and British industrialization should stir debate among
historians, economists, and political scientists.
Energy and the Wealth of Nations Charles A. S. Hall 2011-10-27 For the past 150
years, economics has been treated as a social science in which economies are
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modeled as a circular flow of income between producers and consumers. In this
“perpetual motion” of interactions between firms that produce and households
that consume, little or no accounting is given of the flow of energy and
materials from the environment and back again. In the standard economic model,
energy and matter are completely recycled in these transactions, and economic
activity is seemingly exempt from the Second Law of Thermodynamics. As we enter
the second half of the age of oil, and as energy supplies and the environmental
impacts of energy production and consumption become major issues on the world
stage, this exemption appears illusory at best. In Energy and the Wealth of
Nations, concepts such as energy return on investment (EROI) provide powerful
insights into the real balance sheets that drive our “petroleum economy.” Hall
and Klitgaard explore the relation between energy and the wealth explosion of
the 20th century, the failure of markets to recognize or efficiently allocate
diminishing resources, the economic consequences of peak oil, the EROI for
finding and exploiting new oil fields, and whether alternative energy
technologies such as wind and solar power meet the minimum EROI requirements
needed to run our society as we know it. This book is an essential read for all
scientists and economists who have recognized the urgent need for a more
scientific, unified approach to economics in an energy-constrained world, and
serves as an ideal teaching text for the growing number of courses, such as the
authors’ own, on the role of energy in society.
Doughnut Economics Kate Raworth 2017-02-23 A Financial Times "Best Book of
2017: Economics” 800-CEO-Read “Best Business Book of 2017: Current Events &
Public Affairs” Economics is the mother tongue of public policy. It dominates
our decision-making for the future, guides multi-billion-dollar investments,
and shapes our responses to climate change, inequality, and other environmental
and social challenges that define our times. Pity then, or more like disaster,
that its fundamental ideas are centuries out of date yet are still taught in
college courses worldwide and still used to address critical issues in
government and business alike. That’s why it is time, says renegade economist
Kate Raworth, to revise our economic thinking for the 21st century. In Doughnut
Economics, she sets out seven key ways to fundamentally reframe our
understanding of what economics is and does. Along the way, she points out how
we can break our addiction to growth; redesign money, finance, and business to
be in service to people; and create economies that are regenerative and
distributive by design. Named after the now-iconic “doughnut” image that
Raworth first drew to depict a sweet spot of human prosperity (an image that
appealed to the Occupy Movement, the United Nations, eco-activists, and
business leaders alike), Doughnut Economics offers a radically new compass for
guiding global development, government policy, and corporate strategy, and sets
new standards for what economic success looks like. Raworth handpicks the best
emergent ideas—from ecological, behavioral, feminist, and institutional
economics to complexity thinking and Earth-systems science—to address this
question: How can we turn economies that need to grow, whether or not they make
us thrive, into economies that make us thrive, whether or not they grow?
Simple, playful, and eloquent, Doughnut Economics offers game-changing analysis
and inspiration for a new generation of economic thinkers.
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EBOOK: Diagnosis-Related Groups in Europe: Moving towards transparency,
efficiency and quality in hospitals Reinhard Busse 2011-11-16 Diagnosis Related
Group (DRG) systems were introduced in Europe to increase the transparency of
services provided by hospitals and to incentivise greater efficiency in the use
of resources invested in acute hospitals. In many countries, these systems were
also designed to contribute to improving – or at least protecting – the quality
of care. After more than a decade of experience with using DRGs in Europe, this
book considers whether the extensive use of DRGs has contributed towards
achieving these objectives. Written by authors with extensive experience of
these systems, this book is a product of the EuroDRG project and constitutes an
important resource for health policy-makers and researchers from Europe and
beyond. The book is intended to contribute to the emergence of a ‘common
language’ that will facilitate communication between researchers and policymakers interested in improving the functioning and resourcing of the acute
hospital sector. The book includes: A clearly structured introduction to the
main ‘building blocks’ of DRG systems An overview of key issues related to DRGs
including their impact on efficiency, quality, unintended effects and
technological innovation in health care 12 country chapters - Austria, England,
Estonia, Finland, France, Germany, Ireland, the Netherlands, Poland, Portugal,
Spain and Sweden Clearly structured and detailed information about the most
important DRG system characteristics in each of these countries Useful insights
for countries and regions in Europe and beyond interested in introducing,
extending and/ or optimising DRG systems within the hospital sector
Economics and the Environment Allen V. Kneese 2015-06-03 This monograph length
report, first published in 1970, originated from a program of research at
Resources for the Future that dealt with the management of residuals and of
environmental quality. It presents some of the broad concepts that the program
was based on and represents the effort to break out of the traditional approach
in pollution and policy research, which had treated air, water, and solid waste
problems as separate categories. This book will be of interest to students of
economics and environmental studies.
Energy Technology Perspectives 2017 Organisation for Economic Co-Operation and
Development 2017-07-10 The global energy system is moving closer to a historic
transformation. This year's edition of the International Energy Agency (IEA)'s
comprehensive publication on energy technology focuses on the opportunities and
challenges of scaling and accelerating the deployment of clean energy
technologies. This includes looking at more ambitious scenarios than the IEA
has produced before. Improvements in technology continue to modify the outlook
for the energy sector, driving changes in business models, energy demand and
supply patterns as well as regulatory approaches. Energy security, air quality,
climate change and economic competitiveness are increasingly being factored in
by decision makers. Energy Technology Perspectives 2017 (ETP 2017) details
these trends as well as the technological advances that will shape energy
security and environmental sustainability for decades to come. For the first
time, ETP 2017 looks at how far clean energy technologies could move the energy
sector towards higher climate change ambitions if technological innovations
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were pushed to their maximum practical limits. The analysis shows that, while
policy support would be needed beyond anything seen to date, such a push could
result in greenhouse gas emission levels that are consistent with the mid-point
of the target temperature range of the global Paris Agreement on climate
change. The analysis also indicates that regardless of the pathway chosen for
the energy sector transformation, policy action is needed to ensure that
multiple economic, security and other benefits to the accelerated deployment of
clean energy technologies are realised through a systematic and co-ordinated
approach. ETP 2017 also features the annual IEA Tracking Clean Energy Progress
report, which shows that the current progress in clean energy technology
development and deployment remains sub-optimal. It highlights that progress has
been substantial where policies have provided clear signals on the value of
technology innovation. But many technology areas still suffer from a lack of
financial and policy support.
Port Strategy for Sustainable Development Elvira Haezendonck 2021-03-23 Today,
most large port hubs include the circular economy transformation challenge,
together with smart digitalization and Internet of Things (IoT), in their
strategic priorities. However, many ports do not seem to have progressed beyond
incremental, small-scale sustainable innovations or the support of rather
fragmented sustainability initiatives. The challenges are complex, since ports
do not only have to reconsider their own core activities but also their role in
the supply chain of shippers, to lift themselves out of the linear lock-in.
Opportunities are also created, and port authorities and businesses need to
embrace circular learning and turn these projects into sustainable business
models. This strategic change or refocus requires new insights into innovative
governance and business frameworks, the link between strategy and commercially
viable business models, systems innovation, intensified stakeholder
collaboration and co-creation, altered traffic segments and hinterland focus,
amongst others. These Special Issue articles address current CE transition
concerns salient to port strategists and managers, such as first strategic
changes towards circular ports, building awareness on the importance of
sustainability data and available space, and how port authorities can develop
circular business models.
The Funding of School Education Collectif 2017-06-26 This report on the funding
of school education constitutes the first in a series of thematic comparative
reports bringing together findings from the OECD School Resources Review.
School systems have limited financial resources with which to pursue their
objectives and the design of school funding policies plays a key role in
ensuring that resources are directed to where they can make the most
difference. As OECD school systems have become more complex and characterised
by multi-level governance, a growing set of actors are increasingly involved in
financial decision-making. This requires designing funding allocation models
that are aligned to a school system’s governance structures, linking budget
planning procedures at different levels to shared educational goals and
evaluating the use of school funding to hold decision makers accountable and
ensure that resources are used effectively and equitably. This report was coa-conomie-circulaire-systa-me-a-c-conomique-et-fi
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funded by the European Commission. .
An Introduction to the Green Economy Adrian C. Newton 2014-08-13 The green
economy is widely seen as a potential solution to current global economic and
environmental crises, and a potential mechanism by which sustainable
development might be achieved in practice. Considerable investments are now
being made into the development of green technology, renewable energy,
biodiversity conservation, resource efficiency, recycling of materials and
green infrastructure. This textbook provides a comprehensive introduction to
the green economy, using a strongly interdisciplinary approach based on
environmental science, rather than treating it as a sub-set of economics. The
scientific principles of sustainability are presented, which provide the
foundations of the green economy, with a particular focus on systems-based
approaches. Examples of real-world case studies are used to illustrate how the
green economy can be achieved in practice. In this way, the authors provide a
thorough overview of both the principles and practice of the green economy,
drawing from a wide range of disciplines including ecology, geography, social
science, psychology, sustainability science, environmental science, law and
economics. The emphasis is on presenting results of the latest research,
derived from leading scientific journals. Rather than focusing on a single
definition of what constitutes a ‘green economy’, the book introduces readers
to the diversity of opinion that exists, and engages them in what is an active,
on-going debate. This reflects the fact that many aspects of the green economy,
and sustainable development more generally, are currently contested. In
particular, the book will help readers to strengthen their ability to
critically evaluate the evidence for and against the views presented, and to
actively contribute to the future development of the green economy.
Social and Sustainability Marketing Jishnu Bhattacharyya 2021-09-26 "... an
important intervention in the conversation around social and ecological
sustainability that draws on both micromarketing and macromarketing scholarship
to help the reader understand the challenges with illustrations from insightful
cases both from emerging and developed economies. This compilation should be
essential reading for the discerning student of sustainable consumption and
production." -- Professor Pierre McDonagh, Associate Editor, Journal of
Macromarketing (USA); Professor of Critical Marketing & Society, University of
Bath, UK Experts in the field of economics, management science, and
particularly in the marketing domain have always been interested in and
acknowledged the importance of sustaining profitable businesses while
incorporating societal and environmental concerns; however, the level of
existing literature and availability of teaching cases reflect a dearth of real
case studies, especially those focused on marketing for social good. This book
of actual case studies will address that need. In addition, this book is
important and timely in providing a case book for instructors (those in both
industry and academia) to help them in teaching and training the next
generation of leaders through corporate training and universities. Currently,
marketing for social good is increasingly becoming a part of most curriculums
under the umbrella of different titles, such as social marketing, green
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marketing, and sustainability marketing. The relevance of these studies is
increasing across the globe. This book is composed of long and short real cases
with varying complexity in different sectors. This case book will also cover
some review articles for an overview of the recent developments in the study
area. With these case studies, collections of questions, teaching materials,
and real-life marketing scenarios, this book offers a unique source of
knowledge to marketing professionals, students, and educators across the world.
The main objective of this case book is to understand the applicability of
marketing science (marketing for social good context, such as social marketing
and sustainability marketing) in internet marketing related to e-buying
behavior and e-WOM. In addition, it illustrates the various types of existing
marketing practices that are relevant from both theoretical and practical
points of view in this electronic era, as well as discussing other nonelectronic marketing practices and focusing on consumer buying behavior. As a
result, marketing managers can treat their customers according to their desired
value. This book particularly explores the possibilities and advantages created
by social marketing and sustainability marketing through the presentation of
thorough review articles and case studies. This case book helps corporate
training centers and universities with compact teaching reference materials in
their relevant courses.
Magnificent Desolation Buzz Aldrin 2009-08-17 Forty years ago, Buzz Aldrin
became the second human - minutes after Neil Armstrong - to set foot on a
celestial body other than the Earth. The event remains one of mankind's
greatest achievements and was witnessed by the largest worldwide television
audience in history. In the years since, millions more have had their earthcentric perspective changed forever by gazing at the iconic photograph of
Aldrin standing on the surface of the Moon with the blackness of space behind
him. He described what he saw as 'magnificent desolation'. The flight of Apollo
11 made Aldrin one of the most famous people on the planet, yet few people know
the rest of the story. In Magnificent Desolation, Aldrin not only gives us a
harrowing first-person account of the lunar landing that came within seconds of
failure, as well as the ultimate insider's view of life as one of the
superstars of America's space program, he also opens up with remarkable candor
about his more personal trials - and eventual triumphs - back on Earth. From
the glory of being part of the mission that fulfilled President Kennedy's
challenge to reach the Moon before the decade was out, Aldrin returned home to
an Air Force career stripped of purpose or direction, other than as a public
relations tool that NASA put to relentless use in a seemingly nonstop world
tour. The twin demons of depression and alcoholism emerged - the first of which
Aldrin confronted early and publicly and the second of which he met with denial
until it nearly killed him. As an adventure story, a searing memoir of selfdestruction and self-renewal, and as a visionary rallying cry to once again set
our course for Mars and beyond, Magnificent Desolation is the thoroughly human
story of a genuine hero.
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